
NO SHOW POLICY FOR  

NEW PATIENTS!   

 

 

 We love new patients!   

And we understand situations arise in which 

you must cancel your  appointment.   We do 

require 4 business hours notice so we can 

offer your appointment slot to someone else.   

Unfortunately beginning 6/16/17 if you No-

Show your first appointment we will not be 

able to reschedule your appointment.   Thank 

you. 
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